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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, February, 2005 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
• A Branch Executive meeting was held in Lloydminster on November 29, 

2005. 
 
• There were no student awards distributed since the last activity report.  

Awards distribution is expected to commence in the spring of 2005. 
 
• Regretfully, Tim Benko, P.Eng resigned from the Branch Executive as he is 

moving to Calgary to pursue a career opportunity.  He will be missed, and we 
wish him luck and success in his future endeavours. 

 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
• The Branch is financially sound. 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
• We will be holding our AGM in conjunction with the President’s Annual Visit 

on Wednesday, March 16, 2005.  The President and entourage may stop in 
Vegreville to have lunch with interested members in the area. 

 
• Our branch is planning on holding a Science Olympics or Outreach Science 

Night for National Engineering & Geoscience Week.  This particular week 
may not be a good time, as it is the Spring Break week for the School Districts 
in the Lloydminster area, so an alternate date may be chosen. 

 
• There will be a Branch Executive meeting held in Lloydminster on January 

24, 2005. 
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